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Note by the President of the Security Council

In the last paragraph of the statement by the President of the Security Council
on 4 April 2003 (S/PRST/2003/3), the Council invited the Counter-Terrorism
Committee (CTC) “to continue reporting on its activities at regular intervals and
express[ed] its intention to review the structure and activities of the CTC no later
than 4 October 2003”.

Following informal consultations among the members of the Security Council,
it has been agreed that the review of the structure and activities of the CTC will now
take place later in the course of the month. Inocencio Arias (Spain), Chairman of the
CTC, will report to the Council on the activities of the Committee on that occasion.

In the meantime, all other arrangements set forth in the statement by the
President will continue.


